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To all Representatives to the PSC  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Ambassadors, 

 

Following the appointment of the current EU Special Representative for the Middle East Peace 

Process (EUSR MEPP), Mr. Fernando Gentilini, to the post of Managing Director for Middle East 

and North of Africa in the EEAS, it is my intention to appoint a new EUSR in order to continue our 

active engagement and support to the MEPP.  

 

To ensure a seamless transition, the new EUSR should take up his/her function on 1 July 2018 and 

would be based in Brussels. 

 

To this end, I would greatly appreciate if you would submit suitable candidates for this post by 7 

May 2018, 17.00 hrs CET. Proposals for candidates should be submitted by email to EUSR-

Recruitment@eeas.europa.eu.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Federica Mogherini  
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